December 1, 2016

Dr Alys Longley
Special Issue Editor – Dance Research Aotearoa
Dance Studies Programme
The University of Auckland
[bookmark: _GoBack]New Zealand
Dear Ms Longley,
I am enclosing a submission for the special issue (Volume 5 – Undisciplining Dance Symposium) of Dance Research Aotearoa entitled, Cultural connection: Approaches to cultural education through Latin American dance.  The manuscript is 9 pages long, including the abstract, main text, and references, and comprises 6512 words.    
My co-authors and I do not have any interests that might be interpreted as influencing the research, and APA ethical standards were followed in the conduct of the study.
I will be the corresponding author for this manuscript.  My co-authors and I have agreed to the order of authorship and to submission of the manuscript in this form.  I will be taking responsibility for keeping my co-authors informed, in a timely manner, of our progress through the editorial process, the content of the reviews, and any revisions made.  
The manuscript is original, has not been previously published, and is not under concurrent consideration elsewhere.  I understand that, if accepted for publication, a certification of authorship form will be required that both authors will sign.  
Sincerely,
Rachel Pedro, MA (Dance Studies)

School of Media, Entertainment and Performing Arts
Creative Industries Faculty
Queensland University of Technology
Building Z9, Level 3 North, Room 303, Musk Avenue 
Kelvin Grove QLD 4059
Australia 

E-mail:  r.pedro@qut.edu.au
Phone:  +61 7 31383143

